
         Airport Commission 
         May 9, 2018 
         9:00 a.m. 
 
 
 The Atlantic Airport Commission met in regular session with Chairman Bill Welter presiding.  
Members present were: Keith Harlan, Mike Henningsen, Mark Smith and Carrol Trewet.  Absent: None.  
Also present were Linda Hartkopf, City Council member; Tim Teig from Snyder and Associates; and 
Airport Manager Barry Reid. 
 
 Motion by Smith; second by Harlan to approve the minutes of the April 15, 2018 meeting.  
Passed 
 
 Motion by Smith; second by Harlan to approve bills as presented.  Passed. 
 
 Teig reported the status of the Apron Rehabilitation and Expansion Project.  Everything has been 
submitted to the FAA, including the request for additional funds needed due to the lowest contractor’s 
bid.  Tim stated there are no assurances that the FAA will make up the shortfall. 

Discussion followed regarding the re-location of the July 4th fireworks.  The flight breakfast will 
still be sponsored by Rotary and will still take place at the airport. 

Reid reported that KJAN had contacted him regarding use of the city hangar for a 
sesquicentennial picnic on August 19th.  Consensus of the commission was to allow KJAN to use the 
hangar. 

Reid and Henningsen also reported that it appears the lawsuit has been settled. 
 

 Motion by Smith; second by Harlan to adjourn at 9:18 a.m.  Passed. 
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